
 ASSESSOR’S OFFICE 

cbundek@dover.de.us  

Effective March 23, 2020 

The Assessor’s Office will be closed to the public. 

This email will be monitored during this time. 

For our Senior Citizen/Disability Applications, please either mail them in or 

you can drop into the City of Dover Drop Box.  This is located next to the Drive

-Up window at 5 E Reed Street.  These applications are not due back to us un-

til 5/31/2020, if you need assistance please wait until we are open again to 

the public. 

Law Firms, please email the office (cbundek@dover.de.us) if you would like to 

set up an appointment to have a deed stamped. 

The Formal Appeal Deadlines (4/30/2020) are still in effect.  The 2020 Assess-

ment Register is online now and the Appeal Forms are also available.  Please 

email for any questions or concerns. 


